
  

Letter Regarding Legislation That Could Impact PERS 
  
As previously discussed on Mississippi Association of Supervisor's (MAS) weekly legislative zoom call, 
MAS provided the Mississippi State Legislature (as approved by MAS' members) a letter of support for 
legislation or changes that will aid and support the Public Employees’ Retirement System (PERS) 
as well as reduce periodic increases in the employer and employee contribution rates and protects 
the interest of all current and future members of Public Employees’ Retirement System.  
***Reminder, MAS Weekly Legislative Zoom call will be held this Tomorrow, 
Thursday, February 9 at 10:30 am. Zoom link provided below. 
 
Please click on link below to view letter.  

Click Here for Letter Regarding PERS  
 

  

 

 

Join us Tomorrow, Thursday, February 9 at 10:30 

a.m. for our weekly legislative Zoom call.  

 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3852299667 
 

Or Call in at: 888.788.0099 

Then Enter Meeting Id Number: 385 229 9667 

 

 

 

Save the Dates 

  
Members attending the NACo Annual Legislative Conference are invited to attend 

Reception sponsored by MAS on Saturday, February 11 from 4:30 pm - 5:30 pm 
located in Room Cabinet located on the Concourse Level. 

 
 

National Association of Counties (NACo) 2023 Legislative Conference 

February 11th – 14th  
Washington DC 

  

MS NACo Conference Reception 

Date: Saturday, February 11, 2023 

Time: 4:30 pm - 5:30 pm 

Location: Washington Hilton Hotel 

Room: Cabinet, Concourse Level 

 
 

https://files.constantcontact.com/d78fca3d801/dba4bb77-29f8-4f58-b43c-e33ce4276f02.pdf
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3852299667



